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2022 Annual Meeting Minutes

Roll Call:

The annual meeting was brought to order on Wednesday, May 10, 2023, at 6:00 pm, in the Paramount
Elementary cafeteria by Donn Doss. Because the quorum requirement of 60% was not met, the meeting
was immediately adjourned and then reconvened for a second meeting at 6:05 pm, where we did meet the
10% quorum requirement. There were 156 proxies and 48 people in attendance in person.

Proof of Notice:
The annual meeting notice was sent by mail to all homeowners. It was also posted on the community
website and in the monthly newsletters.

Previous Meeting Minutes:
The 2022 annual meeting minutes were reviewed and approved with no changes.

Financial Report:

Donn Doss, President, did a recap of the last year talking about changes in the Board and community. A
copy of the 2022 Year End financial statement and the 2023 budget was provided. Ann Marie reviewed all
line items and answered questions. The Association saw a net loss after capital expenditures of $27,969.00.

Committee Reports:
The ACC continues to review improvement requests as they are submitted.

The Events that are held in the community are the result of hard working volunteers. Without volunteers,
these events won’t happen. Residents interested in running an event or helping out are encouraged to

reach out to Ann Marie.

The Oversite committee has been helpful in helping us keep up on violations within the community, but all
are encouraged to reach out if there are violations or concerns about a property.

The Clubhouse committee has helped in curbing vandalism and damage to the clubhouse.

Neighborhood Watch is made up of everyone. We have a liaison from the community that helps share
information from the police and the community through social media.

Unfinished Business:
There was no unfinished business to discuss.

New Business:
There was no new business.

Election of Directors:



The volunteers for the Board were: Joyce Bolen, Donn Doss, Nick Krieger, Mark Mullaney, and Doreen
Williams. Residents and candidates were able to attend a meet the candidate on Wednesday, April 19,
2023 at 6pm to put faces to names and so residents could ask questions of the candidates. Candidates
introduced themselves again at the Annual Meeting. Through the absentee and in person ballots, Donn
Doss, Joyce Bolen, and Mark Mullaney were elected to the Board of Directors.

Adjourn:
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:38 pm.



